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Secretary of State Michael R. Pompeo will travel to Buenos Aires, Argentina,
November 29-December 1 to support President Trump’s participation in the G-20
Leaders’ Summit.

While in Buenos Aires, Secretary Pompeo will attend G-20 plenary sessions as
well as the President’s bilateral meetings with leaders from other G-20
countries.

The G-20 is a key forum for international economic cooperation that includes
large developed and developing countries representing more than 85 percent of
the global economy. The G-20 Leaders’ Summit represents the capstone of
Argentina’s 2018 Presidency and the beginning of the transition to Japan’s
2019 Presidency.

Follow @StateDept and @SecPompeo for updates and live tweets from the road.
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